
Andrew laboring on summer mission in New Guinea.

Bill greets Bruno (Brazil) and Amine (France) at International  
Student Reception at FGCU.

 

Michele and Professor Howard recruit freshmen at  
FSW New Student Outreach.

Nathan and Professor Ellis flank our Nurses Christian Fellowship 
group at FGCU.

Michele addresses a small group Bible study at FSW. 

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from FGCU & Florida Southwestern State College, 
 

“Therefore said He unto them, The harvest truly is great, but the  
laborers are few: pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that He would 
send forth laborers into His harvest.		  Luke 10:2  -KJV 
 
NURSES CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP - ”Do you mind praying for 

me?”, a patient asked Stephanie on one of her hospital rounds.

After she had prayed with him he said, ”Thank you for praying for 

me”. Offering spiritual comfort to hospitalized patients is just one 

way NCF students have been serving our community this Fall. 

They also recently held blood pressure, blood sugar, and body 

mass index screenings at the Dunbar Health Fair, and have more 

service/witness events lined up!

INTERNATIONAL STUDENT RECEPTION - This Fall we were 

privileged to initiate relationships with international students 

from Mexico, Belize, Barbados, Brazil, France, Macedonia, Italy and 

Pakistan; and to give a student who speaks Pashtu the Gospel 

written in his own language. To date we are thrilled to have been 

able to give out the Gospel free of charge in nine languages !

SONBURST 2016 - This year 500 students from across Florida 

helped us celebrate a new location for Fall retreat in Tampa, and 

a new theme, Metanoia (a change in one’s life resulting from an 

encounter with Jesus). The weekend of inspiring music, challeng-

ing plenary addresses and equipping seminars saw 26 students 

respond to altar calls to follow Jesus initially or to deepen their 

existing walk with Him. It was truly a Metanoia weekend!

PRAYER REQUESTS - Please pray that God would continue to 

bless our efforts to recruit additional student laborers in this 

rebuilding year. 

- Please pray for our NCF students as they share Jesus along with  

  their medical skills at upcoming opportunities with migrant  

  farm workers in Immokalee and at a Walk For Life in Cape Coral. 

- Please pray for funding for our Spring semester event  

  projects, including a Christian Coffee House series, a Rose  

  Outreach at Valentines and a Holy Week prayer tent.

THANK YOU for your ongoing prayers and support and end  

of 2016 calendar year financial gifts. Together we are making  

a difference!

Your Campus Missionary,     Bill
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